
 
Dear Yachts, 
 

This will be your last week of home learning before you have a break for the 
summer holiday. Well done to those of you who managed to keep up with the 

work. I have been very impressed by how much effort some of you have put in! 
Working at home isn’t always easy so you should be very proud of yourselves.  

 
If you want to do some extra activities over the summer, remember that you can 

keep logging in to Mathletics and Spellodrome. You can also read some of your 
favourite books or keep a diary about what you get up to over the holidays. 

The BBC Bitesize website has lots of Literacy, Numeracy, Science, History, R.E., 
Art and Geography activities. Use this link to try some of them: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn  
 

It has been lovely to teach you this year and it was a shame that our time 
together in class was cut short. I look forward to seeing you all back in school 

when you are in Year 4 or 5!  
 

Have a lovely summer  
 

From Nina 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn

